Airport Commission
December 13, 2017
9:00 a.m.

The Atlantic Airport Commission met in regular session with Chairman Bill Welter
presiding. Members present were: Keith Harlan and Mark Smith. Absent: Mike
Henningsen and Dr. Carrol Trewet. Also present was City Council Member Linda
Hartkopf by phone, Tim Teig, and Airport Manager Barry Reid.

Harlan moved, Smith seconded, to approve the agenda as posted and the minutes of
the November 8, 2017 meeting as presented. Passed.

Smith moved, Harlan seconded, to approve the bills totaling $705.83. Passed.

Jamie Joyce and Rick Mendenhall requested the approval of a drag race in 2018. They
said it would be the same as 2017’s but would have more staff to direct traffic. Many
have already offered to help. They would also try to get more food vendors.

Smith moved, Harlan seconded, to approve the 2018 drag race. Passed.

Tim Teig stated 90% of the plans have been submitted.

The airport was approached about possibly using Harlan’s hangar space for a wedding
reception August 25, 2018 or Labor Day weekend of 2018. The wedding party would be
responsible for providing insurance for the event.

Smith moved, Harlan seconded, to approve the use of the airport hangar as long as the
owners of the airplanes that rent the hangar agree to remove their airplanes and allow use

of their hangar space. Passed.

The next regular meeting will be Wednesday, January 10, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. at the
Airport.

Smith moved, Harlan seconded, to adjourn at 9:14 a.m. Passed.

Chairman

Attest:
Acting Secretary




